Press release: PHE Health Harms
campaign encourages smokers to quit

The Health Harms campaign encourages smokers to quit, by demonstrating the
harms to health that come from every cigarette.

Press release: In-cell phones for more
prisons in drive to cut crime

Justice Secretary announces more prisoners will get in-cell phones to help
maintain the family ties which can cut reoffending by 40%.

Press release: A record year for
culture in the Northern Powerhouse

More than 5 million people enjoyed the government-sponsored museums and
galleries in the Northern Powerhouse between April and October 2018.

Press release: Minister for Middle
East’s statement on Israeli settlement
announcement

Alistair Burt statement in response to the Government of Israel’s
announcements on the construction of over 2,800 settlement units across the
West Bank
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Press release: Minister for Middle
East’s statement on Israeli settlement
announcement
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Minister for the Middle East, Alistair Burt, said:

The announcements this week by the Government of Israel to advance
over 2,800 housing units in settlements in the West Bank are
unacceptable and disappointing.

Such actions are illegal under international law and call into
question Israel’s commitment to any future peace agreement with the
Palestinians. We strongly urge Israel to cease such actions.

Further information
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